——

From: Moore, Laureen <Laureen.Moore@iwk.nshealth.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, October 01, 2014 1:16 PM

To: Office

Subject: Bill 1

To whom it may concern,

I wanted to express my concern as well as my frustration over this move by our government officials to silence my voice
as well as that of my co-workers, friends, family and representatives. I have been an LPN with NSGEU for the past three
years and am worried about the impact about changing representation. I am worried that my voice has been silenced by
this government and my rights as a worker have been stripped away. The bill as it is presented to the public is very
misleading. It is not until you really look at Bill 1 do you truly understand the implications. I feel that this government is
not listening to its people, including Ian Rankin, who dismissed my concerns in a very generic e-mail.

Laureen Moore LPN
NSGEU Local 22



